
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!  

This week in school 

What a busy week this week, has it really only been 4 days??  

Year 6 are today out in Durham at the Oriental museum. Year 5 have stepped into the 
role model roles today and what a lovely lunchtime we have had!  

Year 3 have had a Hindu workshop  

Year 4 have had a Buddhism workshop  

All of the children have quickly got back into the swing of school. It has been absolutely 
freezing outside so please do remember to send coats with the children.  

Attendance 

A reminder that if your child is not going to be able to attend school you must ring into 
school between 8am and 9.15am so that staff can complete registers, please do not send 
attendance messages through seesaw or via email. If you have left an answerphone 
message someone will get back to you. 

Reception Admissions  

The deadline is fast approaching to apply for the reception place for September 2025. If 
you have not yet completed your form please ensure that it is completed by the Stockton 
Borough Council deadline as any late admissions are not processed until after all of the 
ones received on time.  

Uniform  

As a reminder we have a lot of new and nearly new uniform available, this is 
available just inside the door near the school office including winter coats. We 
know what it is like, children grow so quickly! Please do pop in to take what you 
want, no need to ask or you can email uniform@prestonprimary.co.uk  

 

It looks like it is going to be a cold one this weekend, I hope that you have a 
lovely weekend whatever this means for your plans. As always remember that 
school are here to help - all you have to do is ask. 

Sue Richardson  

Executive Headteacher  

Week 7  Autumn 2nd half Term  

WEEK ENDING 10TH JANUARY    

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Year 6 London Trip 

27th – 30th January 
2025 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 11th 
February 

 

 

Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 4th and 
Wednesday 5th 

March 
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